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Message from the President  
Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

jpaulson86@yahoo.com 

 
From the President    February 2014 

 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club continues to be an active organization!    We pretended we 

were part of the Antique Roadshow at our January general meeting held at the lovely 

home of Barb Barton.  Some of the items displayed included Nancy (aka Annie Oak-

ley) Ganci’s pistols, beautiful costume jewelry from Pat Gray, a serving platter Lisa 

Chill bought for $10 now worth $150, and an exquisite lamp belonging to Lynn Brule’s 

grandmother valued in the six figures.  All of the items had some sort of history.  What 

a fun night to hear about the connections.  Thank you to all of you who brought your 

treasures. 

 

Coming up next is our FCWC’s “Luck be a Lady Tonight” Casino Night.  The evening 

will include dinner, dancing and gambling!  Get your check into Ellen Brigham as soon 

as possible.  This event is always very popular!  You may also bring guests that are not 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club members to this social. 

 

There is also a nominating committee working behind the scenes on the upcoming 

Board of Directors slate for 2014-15.  Please say yes when someone calls you for a po-

sition.  The Board is a fun group of women, and it is a great way to meet more people 

in our neighborhood.   

Thank you,, 

Judy 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

NEWSLETTER  

February 2014 
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1st Vice President – Membership 
Lisa Chill 972-208-8602  

lchill864@gmail.com 

 
  

No update 

www.fcwc.net 

Treasurer’s Report 
Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 
 

What a fabulous general meeting we had with our “Antiques Roadshow”!  I love knowing 

more about our history and heritage, and everyone brought in such interesting items.  We owe 

a HUGE thanks to Barbara Barton for sponsoring this.  PLUS, weren’t our refreshments DE-

LIGHTFUL—much more than just refreshments!  Barbara Desco invests so much time and 

effort showing her love for us and our neighborhood.  Be sure to thank her, too.  “The Two 

Barbaras” are the best!!! 

  

Treasurer’s Report: 

  

Beginning balance                           7223.86 

  

Receipts                                           2945.00 

  

Disbursements                                 2525.77 

  

Balance                                            7343.09 

  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Patty Moore 
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2nd Vice President – Programs  

Diana Hueter — 972.943.8172  

dthueter@aol.com  

 

Antique Road Show  

Thank you Barb Barton for a wonderful evening of antique appraisals!  This popular event was 

an entertaining and educational activity especially designed for FCWC.  Hailed as an intimate 

version of “The Antiques Road Show.” the evening offered members the opportunity to discov-

er the history and value of treasured family heirlooms or flea market finds.  Professional ap-

praisers, Donald King Cowan and C.L. “Sam” Webb, conducted an interactive event where we 

were both entertained and educated.  Everyone was buzzing afterward and RAVE reviews 

could be heard from the members that attended.  Items presented included a Navajo basket, a 

Santa Fe blanket, heirloom jewelry, an original watercolor, a 100+ year old table, children’s 

books, a walking cane, a large whiskey decanter, Dresden porcelain, a large blue platter and 

many other interesting objects. It was exciting to see and learn about our members’ “treasures.” 

Our General Meeting Program for February will be Estate 

Planning by Cynthia D. Hurley 

The fact is most Americans do not have a will, let alone a revo-

cable living trust. Yet ask anyone who has dealt with the estate 

of a deceased family member who didn't have solid plans in 

place, and they'll tell you how frustrating, time consuming, and 

expensive it is to get everything sorted out.  If you die with no will or trust in place, the courts 

will follow state law to disburse your assets – no matter what you may have once promised 

your sister or told your spouse. If you die with a will in place, the courts will have to give the 

document a stamp of approval before divvying up your estate. The cost of this necessary judi-

cial step can eat up more than 5 percent of your estate's value. 

You can avoid bequeathing that heartache and headache to your loved ones by setting up the 

essential documents so that when you die, your assets go exactly where you want, as quickly as 

you want, with the least amount of expense. Attorney Cynthia Hurley is a resident partner with 

Jordan, Houser & Flournoy, L.L.P.  She will discuss how to ensure that your property is trans-

ferred according to your wishes, that you are able to provide financial security for your spouse, 

and that your estate pays the least amount of estate taxes possible.  Do you have the 4 “must 

have” documents:  a will, revocable trust, financial power of attorney, and durable power of 

attorney for healthcare?  Come and learn what legal documents you need and how to best de-

clare your intentions.  

All members are invited.  We will meet in my home, 3500 Terry Drive, at 7:00 PM Tues-

day, February 11th.   
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2nd Vice President – Programs  

Diana Hueter — 972.943.8172  

dthueter@aol.com  

Forest Creek Woman’s Club Program Events 
                                          Here is an overview of our remaining schedule for the year: 
 

Date General Meeting Program  Host Home  

FEB 11 

7:00pm 

  

Estate Planning by Cynthia D. Hurley, Resident 

Partner with Jordan, Houser & Flournoy, L.L.P. 
  
Cynthia will discuss how to ensure that your property is trans-

ferred according to your wishes, that you are able to provide finan-

cial security for your spouse, and that your estate pays the least 

amount of estate taxes possible.  Come and learn what legal docu-

ments you need and how to best declare your intentions. 
  
Thank you Shannon Harris for recommending our speaker! 
  

Diana Hueter 

3500 Terry Drive 
  

 
  

MAR 11 

7:00pm 

Creating Tablescapes 

Demonstration by Kimbra Privitt 
  
Ever wonder what the key is to creating a fabulous tablescape de-

sign plan to provide that overall look that showcases the entire 

table or surface as well as its surroundings?  Come find out!  Kim-

bra will demonstrate how to create a fabulous look for your Easter 

table…just in time for the holiday. 
  

Barbara Desco                           

3513 Terry Drive 

 
  

APR  08 

7:00pm 

“Design on No Dime”  by Debbie Berman and Lisa 

Chill 
Demonstration Before and After Images of One Mem-

ber House 

  
Debbie Berman and Lisa Chill will demonstrate how to refresh a 

space in your home by using what you already have. Simply using 

"new" eyes they have re-arranged belongings and treasured items 

to create an exciting new look!  Must see “before” photos and 

“after” look. 

Patty Boyer-Moore 

3321 San Simeon Way 

  

 
  
  

MAY 13 

6:30pm 

Annual End of the Year Get Together and Installa-

tion of Officers Dinner 

  
This is the time for members to enjoy each other’s company over 

dinner and say thank you to our 2013-14 Officers for all their ef-

forts to make this a great year and to welcome our new Board!  

And, we have such a great place, the Chocolate Angel, all to our-

selves to celebrate the occasion. 
  

Chocolate Angel 

4709 W Parker Rd 

Plano, Texas 
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FCWC January Meeting  
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3rd Vice President—Communications  
Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 
 

 

 We have had some fun events so far, and more to come! 

 

Thank you to all the newsletter contributors— working together we get the news out on time. 

    

Happy Valentines Day to you and those you love!   

4th Vice President – Technology  
Denise Provencher   —  214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 

 
 

If you have ideas for the website, please let me know! 

Similarly, if you experience any problems, I’d appreciate 

hearing about them and will try to resolve them (no promises). Be sure to let me 

know what OS and browser you are using, so our technical staff (LOL) can try 

to reproduce the problem.  

Thanks! 

Denise 

www.fcwc.net 

Moms and Tots 
Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 
 

Hello from the Moms & Tots group!  We are representing the future stars of Forest Creek, so 

if you have infants to preschoolers & would like to join us, now is the time!  We meet on 

Monday mornings at 9:30.  If it’s nice outside we like to meet at the neighborhood 

playground off of Michael Drive, or we take turns meeting in each other’s homes.  Contact 

Rebecca Sehnert at 214-450-5969 if you would like to join in on the crazy fun!   

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
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Ya-Yas Book Club 
Joyce Pollacia  —-  972-618-2146 

joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  
  

We kicked off the New Year at the lovely Valentine Decorated 

Home of Diana Hueter. Diana not only served up delicious appetiz-

ers but did a great job leading the discussion.  

It was a book that everyone enjoyed. Thank you so much Diana! 

 

Our next meeting has changed locations only—to Joyce Pollacia’s at 3437 Terry Drive. It 

will be on Feb. 6th at 7:00 pm. The discussion of THE SHOEMAKER’S WIFE will be led by 

Patty Boyer-Moore.  

 

This is an epic tale of immigration, love, and finding your life. The novel spans three decades, 

from the 1910s to the end of World War II. At the center of the story are Ciro and Enza, two 

young immigrants from the same small town in the Italian Alps. Both must immigrate to New 

York under duress, after their initial spark in Italy. After a chance encounter in New York, the 

two must decide if their future lies together or apart. 

 

All members are invited to come to this discussion. Please call Joyce at 972-618-2146 or 

email at joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com if you plan to attend. For more information please feel 

free to call me at 972-618-2146. 

 

Date       Title / Author          Hostess  

Feb 6   The Shoemaker’s Wife / Adriana Trigiani   Joyce Pollacia  

Mar 6    Gone Girl / Gillian Flynn       Judy Paulson  

Apr 3   Mrs. Kennedy and Me / Clint Hill     Carole Jernigan & Marilou Mills  

May 1   The Aviator’s Wife / Melanie Benjamin    Barbara Desco  

Out to Lunch Bunch           

     
Patricia Kempf - 716-544-0698 

Psbrown78@aol.com 
  

 

 

 

 

Have a heart, ladies, and come to lunch with your favorite Valentine neighbors.  For February 

we will meet at Urban Rio Cantina & Grill, located at 1000 east 14th Street  in downtown 

Plano. The date is Tuesday, February 11th at 11:30 a.m.   Municipal parking lots are available 

near the restaurant  (formerly the Ice House) and across the street.  Check www.urbanrio.com 

for their delicious Mexican menu.  A special welcome to any new FCWC members who 

would like to attend.  Please call or email Patricia with your reservation by Sun. Feb. 9.   
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Bunko I        
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

Thanks Janet for a great time at our first Bun-

ko of 2014! We always have so much fun at 

your house. And the dessert was so yummie.  

 

Our February Bunko  will be at Linda's on 

Wed. February 12th at 7:30p.m. Linda's ad-

dress is 3416 Nancy Ct. If you are not 

able to come- please call Linda at 

972-618-3731 with your 

sub's  name. Looking forward to 

seeing everyone. 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 
 

Thank you, Ellen, for hosting our first Bunko 

of the year and for the array of wonderful 

food.  It was a cold evening and the Chili was 

a wonderful comfort food. We had another 

record number of Bunkos, 17 in all with Pat 

getting the last one.  Our subs made out again 

with Linda Whelan getting high score and 

Jennie Little low score. Cindy got high 

score for rolling 4 of them.  There has 

been a change in our schedule for next 

month.  I will have Bunko at my home 

on February 18th and Sandy is taking 

my place in May.  I will send a re-

minder to all. 

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

We held our November Bunko at Kristie 

Tower's home with our Crazy Sock Ex-

change.  We didn't manage to play, but we did 

have a fabulous time with great food and 

wine. Kristie's home was decorated beautiful-

ly, and enjoyed by all.  Bunko IV will bring 

in 2014 at Denise Provencher's home this 

month. Home-made Butternut Squash Soup - 

YUM!,  need we say more?  We are celebrat-

ing birthday's this month, apparently we have 

4 members all celebrating their 39th this 

year.  Again!!   

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas —-972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com  

 

Welcome to winter, Bunko Babes!  Here in 

Texas, you get whatever you want---just wait a 

few days and it will be freezing or 

warm!  Many thanks to Helen for hosting the 

January meeting, to her husband for filling in 

on short notice, and to our carpool drivers.  

 

 I am very glad to be back for our February 

meeting at Brenda Cerrato's home, 3408 Gary 

Drive, on Monday, February 10, at 7:30 

p.m.  If you can't be there to share the love 

with us, please call Brenda at (972) 618-0831 

with the name of your sub.  You all are my 

Valentines.  

 

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

  

This month's Bunko will be at Mike and 

Linda's on Friday, Feb. 28th at 7:00 

PM.  Please let Linda know if you are unable 

to attend and the name of your substitute cou-

ple.  Also, we all send our prayers and best 

wishes to Barry for a speedy recovery. 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 
Thank you, Roger & Sherry Craig for a great even-

ing.  It was really nice to catch up after the holidays.   

For February- we will meet at Shannon Martin’s 2/15.   

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
 

October scores are: 

Team 1 vs 6 -  1480 vs   530  

Team 2 vs 4 -  

Team 3 vs 8 –   780 vs 2010 

Team 5 vs 7 -    940 vs 1820 

 

November scores are: 

Team 1 vs 2 -   680 vs 3240, Plus 1 small slam 

Team 4 vs 3 -    

Team 5 vs 6 – 1850 vs 1440 

Team 8 vs 7 -  

 

January scores are: 

Team 1 vs 7 -  

Team 5 vs 4 -    1510 vs 1810 

Team 6 vs 3 -    

Team 8 vs 2 -    1600 vs   490  

First Monday Bridge  
Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

  

Thank you to Barb Barton for hosting last 

month's bridge.  

 

 In February we will be meeting at Kathy 

Cleaves home, 3421 Gary Drive, on the 3rd 

at 7PM.  If you are unable to attend, please 

contact Kathy with the name of your 

sub.  Thank you 

Easygoing Bridge       
Kathy Troop  — 

kathy@planoapts.com 

 

 

Our next game will be Feb. 10th at Debby 

Sovern’s house.  See you there! 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Sharon Russell  —   972-618-0178 

russellini2@gmail.com 

 

We will meeting at Becky Cavender’s home at 

3501 Louis Drive on  February 25th.  Please let 

Becky know if you will be there and if not, 

who your sub will be.  

 

 Look forward to seeing everyone!   

Mexican Train Dominoes 
Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

Thank you Nadine for hosting in Jan.  Our next meeting will be 

Tues. Feb. 4th at 10am at Glenna's home 3308 Louis Dr.   Happy Valen-

tine's Day  
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 
Our choices for Feb are: 

2/6       Theatre 3 “On The Eve”: a new rock musical written by Mike Federico (who grew up on Sail-

maker, went to Schlmen…..darn, you would think I knew how to spell the name of that dang school 

after all these years! Cost: $28. 

2/13     Eisemann Center Presents The Church Basement Ladies  

                                            “A Mighty Fortress Is Our Basement” Cost $40. 

2/20     Eisemann Center Presents”The Fantasticks” –  

                                          The longest running musical in Broadway history Cost $40. 

www.fcwc.net 

Care and Share 
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  
 

We have begun our New Year with some good news.  Joanne and Italo Valentini welcomed a new 

granddaughter this December 14th.  I would also like to report that Barry Schwartz is recovering well 

at home now after his bypass.  Both Marsha and Barry  thank everyone for their prayers and concern. 

 

Please continue to honor our troops and veterans. 

Wine and Dine 2013 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

Foodies love to eat!  

 

Thank you to our wonderful hosts and hostesses in January! Food was 

delicious – our compliments to Lisa Chill for a wonderful menu! Our 

next food adventure will be March 22! See you all then! 

Couples Night Out 
Ann Deen —-  214-536-7074 

jfdeen@verizon.net 

 

I'll be putting together a Couples Night Out event for April....  So look for an email coming 

your way with details. 

 

Ann Deen 

mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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The “Cheers” of Forest Creek!

3020 Legacy Drive
Suite 130
Plano, Texas 75023
972-491-6732

3245 W. Main St.
Suite 201

Frisco, TX 75034
214-705-8500

“We are committed to giving our 
guests

the warm welcoming feeling that goes
with a great Mexican meal.”

salsatexmex.com

“We cater for all occasions.”
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 
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                               Financial Advisor 
 

                                          John H. Towers 

 

            Experienced:   Forty-four years in the financial industry 

            Independent:  Works for his clients, not a brokerage firm. 

 

            Specializes in :  1. Retirement Distribution Planning 

                                      2.Tax Reduction Strategies 

                                      3. Investment alternatives to complement 

             and  diversify around traditional stock and bond portfolios 

                                      4. Social Security Maximization  

 

                                           John H. Towers 

                                     Personal Wealth Advisors 

 
                                           Securities Offered Through VSR Financial Services, Inc. 

                                                                  Member NASD & SIPC 

 

                                      Office: 972-377-8088 

                                      Cell:     972-523-3277 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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iana Hueter 

2nd Vice President – Progras 

972-943-8172   

dthueter@aol.com 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club Program Events 
Here is an overview of our remining schedule for the year: 
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Date General Meeting Program  Host Home  

FEB 11 

7:00pm 
 

Estate Planning by Cynthia D. Hurley, Resident 

Partner with Jordan, Houser & Flournoy, L.L.P. 
 

Cynthia will discuss how to ensure that your property is 

transferred according to your wishes, that you are able to 

provide financial security for your spouse, and that your 

estate pays the least amount of estate taxes possible.  Come 

and learn what legal documents you need and how to best 

declare your intentions. 

 

Thank you Shannon Harris for recommending our speaker! 
 

Diana Hueter 

3500 Terry Drive 

 

 

 
 

MAR 11 

7:00pm 

Creating Tablescapes 

Demonstration by Kimbra Privitt 
 

Ever wonder what the key is to creating a fabulous ta-

blescape design plan to provide that overall look that show-

cases the entire table or surface as well as its surroundings?  

Come find out!  Kimbra will demonstrate how to create a 

fabulous look for your Easter table…just in time for the 

holiday. 
 

Barbara Desco                           

3513 Terry Drive  

 

APR  08 

7:00pm 

“Design on No Dime”  by Debbie Berman and Lisa 

Chill   
Demonstration Before and After Images of One Mem-

ber House 

 
Debbie Berman and Lisa Chill will demonstrate how to 

refresh a space in your home by using what you already 

have. Simply using "new" eyes they have re-arranged be-

longings and treasured items to create an exciting new 

look!  Must see “before” photos and “after” look.  

Patty Boyer-Moore 

3321 San Simeon Way  

 

 
 

 

MAY 13 

6:30pm 

Annual End of the Year Get Together and Installa-

tion of Officers Dinner 

 
This is the time for members to enjoy each other’s compa-

ny over dinner and say thank you to our 2013-14 Officers 

for all their efforts to make this a great year and to wel-

come our new Board!  And, we have such a great place, the 

Chocolate Angel, all to ourselves to celebrate the occasion. 
 

Chocolate Angel 

4709 W Parker Rd 

Plano, Texas 

 

 
 


